Dear [[First Name]], 
As a member of [Organization Name], I wanted to be sure you heard about the NC Can’t Afford to Stop Coalition. 
The NC Chamber is leading a coalition on infrastructure funding and we are excited to have our organization on board. As businesses across the state are impacted by the infrastructure funding crisis both in the short and long term, we want to be sure that your business is represented. Broad-based engagement is a key part of this effort and we know that your leadership will be instrumental in achieving success. Will you join us?
Click here to learn more and join the NC Can't Afford to Stop coalition.
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